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11.12.20 
 
To the parents of pupils in Year 4, 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
Children in Year 4 will continue to have their lessons in upper school next week. This temporary 
relocation of teaching is due to the lower school building not being warm enough for children. 
 
The staff working with the children in Year 4 have been very impressed with how the year 
group have adapted to lessons in a different building.  
 
 All schools have been informed by the Department for Education ( DFE) that Friday 18th December will 
be a staff training day. 
 
The spring term will start on for pupils Monday 4th January 2021. 
 
We will keep parents informed about the heating situation as we obtain more information from the 
local authority. 
 
Thank you for your continued support at this more challenging time. 
 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Ms J Baker 
Deputy Headteacher 


